
PENNSYLVANIA MALT AND BREWED BEVERAGE INDUSTRY PROMOTION BOARD 

Minutes of the April 13, 2022 

Scheduled MS Teams Virtual Board Meeting 

 

Public notice of the April 13, 2022, Pennsylvania Malt and Brewed Beverage Industry Promotion 

Board Meeting was given as stipulated by the Sunshine Law. 

MEETING CANCELLATION 

William Brock, Chairman, announced that the meeting would be cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  The 

meeting was rescheduled for Thursday, May 5, 2022, 10:00 a.m. and would be advertised accordingly.  

Also present were Patrick Andrews, Chief of Market Development; Adam Morris, Esquire, Chief 

Counsel; and Holly Zarefoss, Clerk 2. 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 5, 2022.  

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

Kathryn Witherow, April 13, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


